
From: Steve Holmgren  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 1:47 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support settlement for Docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

I am writing in support of the proposed NEM settlement which I believe is a progressive 
step toward a cleaner, more competitive energy market in NH. 

• It will continue to stimulate investment in solar power production which saves 
money for residents, and provides more green power in the marketplace to offset 
fossil based power. 

• It provides for near-term continuity of current NEM rates, while providing for data 
gathering to plan for future adjustments and policies 

• A move toward Time of Use metering will bring NH into a more modern grid 
management plan where consumers can help generators by moving their usage 
profiles away from peak hours. 

Thank you,  

====== 
Steve Holmgren 

 
====== 

 


